
 

 

Invitation to Phonics Workshop at KJS – Learn How to Support Your Child’s Reading at 

Home! 

 

Dear Year 1 Families, 

 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to invite you to a special workshop 

dedicated to our phonics program, Get Reading Right, at Kowloon Junior School. This workshop 

is designed to provide you with an understanding of how we teach phonics and reading to your 

children and to equip you with practical tools and strategies to support their learning at home. 

 

Workshop Details: 

Date: Thursday, September 26th 

Time: 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

Location: School Hall 

 

This interactive session will include an overview of our phonics program followed by hands-on 

activities where you can engage with the games and resources used in our curriculum. These 

materials are specially designed to complement the learning done in class and will be a valuable 

addition to your at-home educational activities. 

 

We kindly ask that each family be represented by one parent or guardian to ensure we can 

accommodate everyone comfortably. We recommend that the attending adult be the one who 

will primarily assist the child with reading at home. Please do not bring your children along to 

this workshop. It is for caregivers only.  

 

We are looking forward to an engaging and informative afternoon with you and are excited to 

support you in playing a proactive role in your child’s reading journey! 

 

Warm regards, 

The Year 1 Team 

 


